
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Monday, April 11, 2011 12:33 PM 
'Michael Stubblefield' 
RE: Meeting at the Legacy Reserves South Red Lake Unit #1 

Mr. Stubblefield, 

Backfill operations for this site is approved and may commence at your convenience. 

MIKE BKATCHEH 
NMOCD District 2 

1301 W. Grand Ave. 

Artesia, NM 88210 

S7S-748-1283 Ext. 108 

S7S-626-08S7 

mike. bratcher@,statc. nm. us 

From: Michael Stubblefield fmailto:mstubblefield@talonlpe.coml 
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 6:18 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: Meeting at the Legacy Reserves South Red Lake Unit #1 

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher, 
As per our meeting on location today. Based on the excavated area located at the South Red Lake Unit #1 
release transferring through a historic hydrocarbon and chloride impacted area. Talon/LPE is requesting 
permission to start the backfilling of the excavated area with no confirmation soil samples being required. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE Project manager 

l 


